
Attention Parents/Guardians 

The Quesnel School District has a new Daily Health Check form for use by families,     

students and staff. 

The Daily Health Checklist now focuses on key symptoms which are more likely to be 

due to COVID-19. Please see the attached Revised Daily Health Check Form and the 

letter from Northern Health that provides clarification regarding the changes.  

 

 

December 18 – Last Day Of School  

Before Winter Break 

Dec. 21 - Jan. 1 – Winter Break         
   (no school)  

January 4– Students Back From 

Winter Break 

January 29 – NI Day 

   (no school for students)  

The Nazko Valley Elementary website is available through the School District 28 home 
page! sd28.bc.ca Click on Schools, Elementary Schools, Nazko Elementary, Visit Site!  

 
  NAZKO VALLEY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 
                     9560 Nazko Rd.  Nazko, B.C.  V2J 3H9 

                Phone: 250-249-5246   Fax: 250-249-9653 

Principal: Patty Kimpton   Head Teacher: Christopher Vandaelle   Secretary: Larissa Kitamura 

Controlled School Site 

Unfortunately, no parents or unnecessary visitors 

will be allowed in our school. All of our doors will 

remain locked during the day. Appointments and 

meetings will occur by phone or virtually with par-

ents whenever possible. Please call ahead to ar-

range a meeting with us. Any necessary face to face 

meetings will be pre-arranged. If your child is arriv-

ing at school late, please have them ring the door-

bell at either entrance of the school so they can be 

let in. Controlling our access to our school environ-

ment is an important part of keeping our school 

safe during the pandemic.  

Please remember to dress for the 

cold weather!  Please send winter 

coat, inside shoes, hat and mittens.  



 

 


